
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

9 December 2009 
 
 
Dear John, 
 
RE: Modification Proposal 0269 - Provision of Exit Information at all NTS Exit Points 
for the transitional exit period 
 
E.ON UK supports implementation of Modification Proposal 0269 on the basis that it would 
help meet wider European market transparency requirements. We do not believe that this 
data is commercially sensitive when published on an ex-post monthly basis and therefore do 
not object to it being published in the format prescribed in the proposal.  
 
However, we struggle to see what genuine use the information will be to market participants 
during the so-called ‘transitional period’ before Exit Reform is introduced. To this end, we are 
unable to explain how the proposal better facilitates the relevant objectives and we are 
unconvinced by the reasons sets out by the proposer. As far as we can see, the only 
supporting rationale is that implementation would enable National Grid NTS to more fully 
meet obligations under EC Regulation 1775/2005.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Richard Fairholme 
Trading Arrangements 
E.ON UK 

John Bradley 
Secretary, UNC Modification Panel 
Joint Office of Gas Transporters  
31 Homer Road  
Solihull  
West Midlands  
B91 3LT 
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